
 
 

 
24 February 2022 
 
 

Clean Up Australia Day 
 
Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
 
Please be advised the scheduled day for our ‘Clean Up Australia Day’ in school 
clean-up on 25 February 2022 has been postponed due to the inclement weather 
and wet conditions we are experiencing.  
 
We will advise the new ‘Clean Up Australia Day’ date when the conditions improve. 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Amy McDonald       Annette Wein 
Clean Up Australia Day Organiser    Principal 
 
 


